Are you worried

about a recent change in your condition
or that of your loved one?

If yes... REACH out.

WHAT IS REACH ABOUT?

You may recognise a worrying change in your
condition or in the person you care for.

Engage (talk) with the nurse or doctor.
Tell them your concerns.

Ask the nurse in charge for a “Clinical Review”.
This should occur within 30 minutes.

If you are still worried call REACH.
You can use your bedside phone or ask for
a ward phone.

Call REACH on

Help is on its way. 0429 837 79

Ask to speak to the Nurse Manager or
Team Leader or phone 0429 837 793
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